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SRCD Signs on to Consortium of Social
Science Associations' (COSSA) Letter for
Increased Funding for the NIJ and BJS in
FY2021

SRCD signed on with other organizational members of the Consortium of Social Science Associations

(COSSA) to increase funding to the Research, Evaluation, and Statistics account within the Department of

Justice budget by $89 million in the fiscal year (FY) 2021: $41 million for the National Institute of Justice (NIJ)

and $48 million for the Bureau of Justice Statistics.
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/Community%20letter%20to%20CJS%20on%20NIJ-BJS%204-16-20.pdf
https://www.cossa.org/

